
To: Dunwoody Village Residents, Families and Staff 

From: Kathy Barton, Director of Operations 
  Brandon Jolly, Director of Health Services 

 
Re: CONTINUED UPDATE RE. COVID-19 

 

April 8, 2020 
General Update 

Update: updates are bolded 
Residential living –   1 case on Campus – recovering 
Skilled Nursing -     1 case on Campus – recovering 
Personal Care -      0 cases 
DV Employees -  1 case – self-isolated at home – Waiting for clearance  
 1 case – self-isolated at home 
DAH Employees-    1 case – self-isolated at home – no symptoms 
 
Yesterday we sent information if you needed items from Acme and we have a list of people.  We 
have restricted this to 10 ESSENTIAL ITEMS.  Beer, Wine, and Liquor are not considered 
essential and we will NOT purchase these items for you.  Please do not ask! 
 

 

Information for Care Center Residents and Families 

Dunwoody staff have been assisting personal care and skilled nursing 
residents with FaceTime and other videoconferencing platforms to 
connect them with their families.  If a care center resident and/or 
family member would like more information, contact the Recreation 
Department at (610) 723-4766. 

 
 
 
 

PLEASE EXERCISE VIGILANCE WITH HAND WASHING! 
We understand that these circumstances are difficult and appreciate your cooperation. 

 



Information for Independent Residents Please report any symptoms of fever with sore 
throat, congestion, and cough to Health & Wellness. 
 
When you get a chance, you may want to start your car and let it run a bit, if you have not used it 
in the last few weeks. 
 
Be aware that the benches on the walking trail could be contaminated if others have touched it.   
 
The care center could use IPOD Shuffles or IPOD’s for the residents to have music.  These are 
the older versions of apple products, so if you are cleaning out your drawers and would like to 
donate them, please contact the Recreation Department at (610) 723-4766.  

MENUS ARE DUE TODAY! 
 
Thanks to all the people that have offered to sew Face Masks.  Face masks will start to be handed 
out today – it will be left at your front door in a baggie.  If you want one, just let me know!  We 
have 160 kits out – and I will be making more…. 
 
 
 Updates will continue to be provided as necessary and are posted on our website: 
www.dunwoody.org  if your family is interested in following this information. 

 


